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The EAHP annual General Assembly (GA) in Budapest welcomed Iceland as its newest
country member.
Eva Ágústsdóttir and Thorunn Godmundsdottir, representatives of the Hospital Pharmacy
section of the Pharmaceutical Society of Iceland presented the Assemblywith a brief overview
of the history and current status of the profession in their country.
The Assembly was delighted to unanimously accept their application for membership. Iceland
is now the 32nd member country of EAHP.
It remains the ambition of EAHP to have membership from every country within the 47
member Council of Europe.
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